
PRL Committee 

From: IEM Committee 

Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 10:22 AM 

To: PRL Committee 

Subject: FW: Pesticide/herbicide use in County Parks 

Forwarding to PRL Committee re: CC 17-100, was referred to PRL at 02/17/2017 Council Meeting. 

From: Maui—County Council_mailbox 

Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 1:34 PM 

To: IEM Committee <lEM.Committee@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: FW: Pesticide/herbicide use in County Parks 

From: Stephanie AUSTIN [mailto:stephandiim@aol.com} 

Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 1:05 PM 

To: Maui—County Council_mailbox <county.council@mauicounty.us> 

Subject: Pesticide/herbicide use in County Parks 

Maui County Council members: 

Please accept the donation available to the County of Maui 
Department of Parks and Recreation from Beyond Pesticides 
- for soil analysis and review of current turf maintenance 
practices. There should be no pesticide/herbicide use in our 
County parks where vulnerable young children play - along 
with everyone else! 

Stephanie Austin 
(Maui voter!!) 


